
Newsroom 
April 20, 2022
1
min  
General News

Thomas Jensen Mentioned in Bloomberg Law—Climate Instructions
Seen as Needed Follow to Biden Permit Rule

Partner Thomas Jensen was mentioned in "Climate Instructions Seen as Needed Follow to Biden Permit Rule,"
an article in Bloomberg Law, regarding potential climate-related lawsuits stemming from the Biden
Administration's rewrite of the nation's environmental permitting rules.

"Judges typically are smart people who are aware of what's actually happening in the world," said Thomas
Jensen. "They have had no trouble recognizing that climate change is an integral element of any competent
NEPA review."

Click here to read the entire article on Bloomberg Law.
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